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From: Janet Vosper  
Sent: 28 October 2020 09:15 
To: Lisa Walton
Subject: Revised Planning Application P/20/054 

Dear Ms Walton, 

I am writing to object to the Planning Application P/20/054 as revised in October 2020. 

The proposed development would be over-dominant and out of proportion in its setting, lacking a proper 
sympathetic relationship with the character of the existing built environment in the immediate vicinity.   

The proposed building is also unduly massive both in relation to the cottages close by and in the general vista when 
looking in to the area, thereby adversely impacting the visual amenity of the neighbourhood, which would be 
particularly unfortunate owing to its proximity to the very popular coastal path. 

This application should be refused untill a more sensitive project is put forward, on land which the applicant actually 
owns and not including land  apparently incorrectly claimed. 

Yours sincerely,  

Janet Vosper


